
PET POLICY 

 

As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring a harmonious living environment for all residents 

and their pets, we wish to remind you of the Key West Golf Club (KWGC) Homeowners 

Association's pet policy.  Adherence to these rules is essential for the well-being and safety of 

our community, including our cherished pets. 

 

**Pet Policy Overview:** 

  

- **Registration:** All pets must be registered with the KWGC HOA, including a recent photo 

and proof (written or photo) of a current rabies vaccination. Registration forms are available on 

our website at HERE. 

 

- **Limitations:** No more than two dogs (including service dogs) per home are allowed, with 

no breed or size restrictions. Service dogs require additional documentation from a physician. 

 

- **Breeding:** Pets may not be bred for commercial purposes within the association. 

 

- **Behavior:** We will not tolerate excessive barking, aggression, or other offensive behaviors 

from pets. For recurring problems or concerns about animal welfare, please contact the Florida 

Keys SPCA at 305-294-4857 and the Management Office. 

 

- **Leash and Clean-Up:** Pets must be on a leash and under control when outdoors. Owners 

must carry a pooper scooper or plastic bag to immediately pick up after their pets. Dog stations 

are available for disposal.  For residents who do not walk their dogs, please be respectful 

of your neighbors and clean up your yards immediately to cut down on odors. 

 

- **Feeding:** Do not leave pet food outdoors to prevent attracting wildlife. 

  

**Consequences of Non-Compliance:** 

Please be aware that failure to comply with these guidelines may not only result in the 

withdrawal of approval for your pet by the KWGC HOA but could also lead to **fines**. These 

measures are in place to ensure that our community remains a positive and safe environment 

for everyone. Repeated violations will escalate to the loss of the privilege to have a pet within 

the community. 

We urge all pet owners to adhere strictly to this policy. Your cooperation is vital in maintaining 

the quality of life in our community. Should you have any questions or need further clarification 

on the pet policy, feel free to reach out to the management office. 

Thank you for your attention and compliance with these important matters. 

  

Pat Labrada-Property Manager / CAM 

 

https://www.kwgchoa.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Pet-Regiistration-Form-4-27-2024.pdf

